

Yearbook Grad Write-ups

The yearbook will be a tremendous addition to your lifelong memories of this year and now it is your time to contribute. What words do you want representing you in the historical record?

Keep it classy and know that:

- They are public, not private
- They are to celebrate, commemorate and congratulate
- Everything is read by yearbook staff and Carson's administration
- You may be edited for content deemed questionable

The WRITE-UP is best emailed to gradwriteup@carsongraham.ca but it can be written up as a hard copy and submitted on this form as well. Please submit all hard copy Write-ups to the Main Office or to the room D106, look for the blue box labeled grad write-ups.

DEADLINE FRIDAY Feb 26, 2016

Guidelines:

- Max. 50 words (no max on questions answered)
- No slang, initials or text-speak
- No references to sex, drugs or alcohol
- No put downs
- No links to any social media

Writing Prompts:

- Favorite Memories
- Advice
- Favorite Quotes
- Thank You and Goodbyes

Examples:

- A. "And I wondered if hurdlers ever thought, you know, 'This would go faster if we just got rid of the hurdles.'" John Green
- B. A BIG thank you to my incredibly inspiring, resilient and caring teachers, counselors, and friends who have made the past three years memorable. Thank you Mom and Dad for your unconditional love and encouragement all these years. To my little sister Grace, I wish you all the best for the future and when you have trouble with the printer, call me.
- C. Well that was nothing like High School Musical...
- D. Things I learnt at Carson...

<u>Disclaimer – According to the SD44 Yearbook Editorial Guidelines States:</u>

- 1) Content. All yearbook content, both text and graphics, must reflect positively on students and the school community.
 - a) Derogatory, overly-revealing, degrading, obscene or offensive gestures or symbols, and any other questionable content—text or images--will not be accepted for publication in the yearbook.
- 3) **Submissions.** Grade 12 students may submit a write-up for themselves only. Write-ups must adhere to the guidelines provided by the yearbook committee/advisor. If no write-up is received, yearbook staff will communicate with the student, in advance of publication, regarding the replacement text (if any) that will appear instead.
- 5) **Right of refusal.** The yearbook advisor reserves the right to omit questionable terminology, unclear language, abbreviations, acronyms or code words or symbols from the final publication.
- 6) **Length.** The yearbook advisor reserves the right to edit submissions that exceed space available for length without further consultation with the author.



7) Final approval. The yearbook a content reflects the guidelines for a of the yearbook and direction on he	appropriateness. The school	ol principal, or principal's	is responsible for ensuring that all designate, will provide a final review